
Upcoming Events A Note From 
Dr. Moore, Principal

February 2022 News
Joe T. Robinson Elementary School

        AVID (Advancement Via Individual Determination) 

      Mrs. Bailey, AVID Coordinator

February Avid Call and Response: 
Ready to Rock… Ready to Roll 

February AVID Cheer:
Skydiver

Coming Back to RES:  3-5 AVID Binders
AVID Binders are part of the Organization Component of 

AVID Elementary
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6u72X

WNEqqo

How can you help implement PBIS as a parent?

● Learn about our school expectations. RES Behavior Expectations

● Ask your child if he/she has received any PBIS points at the end of 

each day & talk to your child about what they did to earn points for

● Praise your child when he/she receives PBIS points

● Ask your child about how their day went. Ask questions such as: What 

were you most proud of? What did you achieve? Were there any 

challenges? If so, how did you react? What additional support do you 

need from me [the parent] or the school? 

Students can check their PBIS points daily! Just go to the PCSSD Portal on their 

chromebook and click on PBIS Rewards. 

PBIS News
Mrs. Moore, PBIS Coach

     “Scoop There It Is” Challenge   
   Mrs. Willmuth, Teacher Librarian

Congrats to Lily Bradley, Braxton Wakefield, 
Aryan Gillani, Bryce Plath, Ryce Parker (5 
scoops), Michael Ford (2 scoops), Skilar 

Bowers, Madison Newman, Cotten Parker, 
Sean Bradley, and Charvi Vyas!

Character Word For November
                             Caring

To think about the needs of others 
To show kindness

Red Ribbon Poster Contest Winners
Congratulations!!!

First Place Preston Janiszewski
Second Place -Kyleigh Freeman

Third Place - Violet Phillips

     Counselor’s Corner 
Mrs. Helmick, School Counselor

Character Kid Trait for February

RESPECTFUL
Character Kids Show 
SENATOR PRIDE!

*Celebrating Black History Month (Feb. 1- Feb 28)
*PTO Flowergram Orders Due: (NEW: Feb. 8th)
*Parent Teacher Conferences (Feb. 9th)
*Flower Delivery (Feb. 14th)
*Valentine’s Party (Feb. 14th)
*RES PTO Meeting (Feb. 21st) 
*RES Virtual Assessment Parent Night Meeting 
(Feb. 23rd) 

Dear RES Families,

We can hardly believe we just wrapped up our 
100th day of school! We hope you are excited 
about the progress your child has made so far 
this year. Although this year continues to be a 
challenge, the Robinson Elementary staff are 
focused and committed to providing all 
students with a rigorous learning program. We 
are gearing up for the ACT Aspire state 
assessment. Students will have the opportunity 
to experience the state assessment prior to 
taking the assessment in April by working on 
released practice test items.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6u72XWNEqqo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6u72XWNEqqo
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tBKe92Sr8_9fiW5H_TGcjcfMhz-tmbXn/view

